The Editor: 

Re: Bible, not medical texts, guide Harper (March 19) 

  

Most people have not seen the concrete details of the G-8 initiative, and we should all wait until they are available before attempting to evaluate it. It is hardly a partisan gesture to hope that with some effort on the G-8’s part, needless illness and death can be reduced. 

  

What’s intriguing at this point is why people whose experience with foreign aid begins and ends with the news reports are suddenly experts in third world cultural practices, obstetrics, water purification and food distribution. They could learn a great deal from  the “faith groups” who do indeed know the medical texts as well as the Bible, since they do a great deal of the ground work in Third World countries. Most find that the need is so great, fortunes could be spent on the most basic provision of food, water, medicines and clinical supplies long before any question of birth control or abortion would even arise. 

So let's see what is actually in the proposal before we rule it out. 
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